0i1L CONSERVATION CoMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

Septomber 26' 1962

Shar-Alan 0il Company
1402 Denver U.3. National Center
Denver 2, Colorado

Attn: Richard S, Hunt
Manager of lLands & Exploration

Dear Sir:

We have received 2 copies of Federal Notice of Intention to Drill for your
Jycarilla "H" 163 #,, which 1s located 790! from the North line and 2310!
from the West line, Sec.-24, Twp.-23N, Rge.-2W, Our Gas Well Spacing Rules
require a well be located a minimum of 790! from the Unit Boundary. You
will note your well is only 330' from the boundary of the dedicated unit,

It is therefore a non-standard location and production from this well ecould
not be approved without approval of the non-standard location. Our Rules do
provide that non-standard locations may be approved administratively provided
the necessity for the non-standard location arised from topographical reasons
such that a standard location would add unnecessary and unreasonable expense.

You have not indicated the reason this location in non-standard. If you will
let us know what the problem is we will advise further.

Yours truly,

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor Dist. #3
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